LINCOLN COUNTY

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
M I N U T E S
MARCH 1, 2012
LINCOLNTON, GEORGIA


The supervisors of the Lincoln County Soil and Water Conservation District met on Thursday, March 1, 2012 at 12:00 noon at The Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.

Supervisors present were:  Curry Hogan, Stanton Tankersley, Leroy Bufford, Marcus Matthews and Olin Reed = 100%.  Others present were:  Robert Amos and Jimmie Harris.
Chairman Reed gave the welcome and Supervisor Bufford gave the Invocation.
Regional Representative Amos read the January 2012 minutes and they were approved by the supervisors.

The treasury report was skipped until the next district meeting.
Amos gave the State Conservation Commission report.  Reed reported that he received a letter concerning GACDS dues and after discussion, this item was tabled until the next district meeting.  Amos reported that soil stewardship material has been delivered and the district needs to develop a budget for the remaining state allotted funds.  He then stated that the qualifying period for elected supervisors is May 23-25, 2012 at 12:00 noon.
Soil Conservationist Harris gave the NRCS report.
Supervisors Matthews gave a report on the Central Savannah River RC&D activities.  Matthews reported that the Council is looking to rewrite its bylaws and the next council meeting is March 14, 2012 in Wrens.  The supervisors discussed the working chute.  No action was taken.
  Supervisor Tankersley reported on FSA activities.  He reported that March 1, 2012 is the deadline to turn in acreage reports.

The next district meeting will be Thursday, April 5, 2012 at The Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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